December 20, 1971

Mr. Brian Schick, President
Ridgefield Jaycees
Ridgefield, Conn.

Dear Brian:

On behalf bf the golf committee I would like to express
our grateful thanks to your chapter for the very fine
work they did with regard to the golf course referendum.

I am sure the efforts of all of us on the referendum
day helped insure the victory by the margin attained.

A lot of this can certainly be laid at the steps of the
Jaycees who cooperated far beyond our expectations.

The golf committee naturally feels a very strong commitment
to seee this project through in the manner proposed and I
should hope to have the cooperation of the Jaycees again

if the need arises. With renewed thanks,

Sincerely,

Don Brooks
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